
Platinum Jubilee Picnic / BBQ change of venue

Subject: Platinum Jubilee Picnic / BBQ change of venue
Message from Billy Green June 1, 2022 17:35
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Hi everyone there is a change of venue for the picnic on Sunday due to the weather possibly
being so bad. This is now to be a bbq (maybe indoors �) at my house, Dalwood, Broxhill Road,
Romford RM4 1QH from 12 noon. If possible please bring your meat or veggie option to put
on the grill plus whatever you want to drink and the rest will be provided. Even if you have
said you were coming to the picnic please confirm that you can come. Everyone welcome
including families. Please bring any suitable games.
Hope to see you there.
Sharon
07972824419
sharonlhoney@hotmail.com
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